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County Council and Covid-19 - Suffolk County Council is resuming some public meetings using virtual 

interfaces, the first is Scrutiny on 12th May where we will consider the performance of rail services in 

Suffolk.   Please note that, due to the current situation with Covid-19 arrangements for public 

participation in meetings are different, questions may be submitted through prior arrangement and 

meetings may be watched via live streaming.  Please contact the Business Manager (Democratic 

Services) on 01473 260855 for further information. 

Home but not Alone Phoneline: 0800-876-6926 

Please note the current link for Financial support for businesses during coronavirus (COVID-19) 

Microsoft Teams webinar: On Thurs 30th April at 11.00am Community Action Suffolk are hosting a 

webinar to demonstrate use of the Microsoft Teams platform. This webinar will be delivered by 

Greenshoots Learning for CAS and is free of charge. For more information click here 

Covid related Support is available from https://www.communityactionsuffolk.org.uk/ 

 

Highways England Works on A14 between J50 and J52 (Claydon to Stowmarket) – Resurfacing is 

planned starting on May 11th for 12 weeks, mostly at night, various restrictions will be in place on 

the A14. Further details are being developed, and some night diversions using the A143/ A140 route 

via Scole are likely for a portion of this time.  

 

A140 Roundabouts - Interserve Construction Ltd has been appointed as the main contractor. 

Tree clearance was completed at the end of February 2020.  Archaeological works began on 20th 

April at the northern roundabout and should take approximately 4 weeks.  All works are currently 

being carried out adhering to social distancing guidelines for COVID19. 

 

Reminder -School Transport Opt-in – Eligible students/ parents need to opt in to receive Council 

Funded School Travel for 2020/2021, the deadline is 31st May 2020.   Please refer to 

www.suffolkonboard.com/optin  or https://www.suffolkonboard.com/school-travel   
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